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Supervisor Santiago recommending the Board approve the reappointment of Carolyn Whalen,
Charles Ferris, Lauren Wascher, Tooraj Agahi, and Kevin Brown to the Pollock Pines Design Review
Committee for a four-year term to expire in January, 2017.
Applications on file with the Clerk of the Board.  The members have served on the Pollock Pines
Design Review Committee since 2009.
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